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Department of Environment
Environmental Assessment Division

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT BULLETIN

Environment Minister Bob Mercer has announced the following events relative to Part 10 Environmental
Assessment of the Environmental Protection Act.

DECISION DATE EXTENDED:

Gambo-Port Blandford Cottage Management Plan Review
Proponent:  Department of Government Services and Lands
 
The Minister's decision date on the above undertaking has been extended to October 17, 2003 at the
request of the proponent. The original decision date was September 18, 2003. The purpose for the
extension is to allow the proponent to consider and resolve concerns raised by resource agencies.

UNDERTAKING RELEASED:

Philips Brook / Fox Island River ATV Trail / Road
Proponent: Gerald C. Brake

Further information may be obtained by contacting the Director of Environmental Assessment at (709)
729-2562 or toll-free: 1-800-563-6181 or by mail to:

Director, Environmental Assessment Division
Department of Environment 
West Block, Confederation Building
P.O. Box 8700, St. John's, NL, A1B 4J6

Environmental Assessment Information is on the Government Web Site at
http://www.gov.nl.ca/env


